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Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Lori Woitena [johnpaulandlori@att.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 3:03 PM
To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: air cylinders

please consider allowing non brand cylinders to be used with "x" brand air packs (as
long as they meet or exceed industry standards), it seems ridiculous that a main bottle
manufacturer who makes bottles tougher and cheaper should be strong armed when
attempting to sell straight to organizations. Please look into this and make a fair
judgement, why pay more for less when you can pay less for the same or better?
Please let common sense rule in this decision not lobbying from the name brand.
Thank You

John Paul Woitena

Saint Hedwig VFD




